
Meetings
Scheduled Council Meeting
5.45pm, Monday 7 March 2022, Lighthouse Theatre Studio
People wishing to attend the meeting will be required to show proof of full vaccination, or a medical 
exemption, as a condition of entry along with scanning the QR code on arrival or using the kiosk.

The meeting will be livestreamed on Council’s website at www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/council-
meetings

Anyone wishing to participate in Public Question Time is asked to submit their question online 
www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/public-question-time before 4pm Monday 7 March 2022.

Agenda items include:
•	 Harbour Reference Group.
•	 Activities & Initiatives 2021-2022, October – December (Q2).
•	 Planning Application PP2021-0197 – KFC Convenience Restaurant.
•	 Application to Amend Planning Permit PP2015-0185, Dart & Marlin.
•	 Grieve Street Two Lot Subdivision.
•	 Deakin Link Feasibility Study.
•	 Waste Strategy Adoption.
•	 TAC Funded Botanic LATM Project.
•	 Statement of Commitment to Gender Equity.
•	 Warrnambool Learning & Library Hub – Agreements.
•	 Middle Island Project Committee – Appointment of Community Representative.

March 3, 2022

Get Involved
Safe Seats Safe Kids
West Warrnambool Neighbourhood House invites local parents, grandparents and 
carers to book in for a free child car seat restraint fitting or a safety check 
at St Pius X Primary School on Friday 25 March, between 10am – 2pm.

Appointments are to be made via the online booking system safeseatssafekids.com.au/venues-mec.

Please note if you need to have more than one child car restraint fitted, you will need to make 
multiple appointments.
 
For further information contact Jill Bourke on 0418 944 276 or email
jbourke@warrnambool.vic.gov.au 

Have your say
Archie Graham Community Centre survey
Help us to make Archie Graham Community Centre the best it can be by filling in a survey.

The surveys are open for input from community members until Friday 11 March.
Please go to the www.yoursaywarrnambool.com.au to complete the survey online.
Paper copies of the survey are available at Archie Reception. Call 5559 4920 for more information.


